Starting this school year, Charlotte High School will be offering online courses through the Texas Virtual School Network (TxVSN) established by the Texas Legislature.

These courses meet the high quality standards of the Texas Education Agency and include courses that are rigorous and relevant.

There is no charge to students enrolled in Charlotte ISD for the courses taken per semester.

To view the courses available for your child you can access the site through http://www.txvsn.org/.   From this site look at the “TxVSN catalog” and view what is available.

As an example, a student at Charlotte High School can take French, Latin, German, Astronomy, and many other courses.

I am so excited about this opportunity for our students. If you have any questions, please call me (Kenny Allen, Principal) at 830-277-1432.

Below is a link explaining your rights as a parent regarding the VIRTUAL SCHOOL NETWORK.

http://www.txvsn.org/LinkClick.aspx?fileticket=JxoQfzjnqiU%3d&tabid=39
